
 

 

September 21, 2020 

Custodial Services/Part-Time Custodian 

The Perry County Ohio Commissioners will be accepting resumes for a part-time with a possibility of full-

time employment as a janitor until October 6, 2020 at 11:00 A.M.  Resumes should be sent to The Perry 

County Board of Commissioners, 212 S. Main St., Lower Level, New Lexington, OH 43764. 

Normal work hours will vary from Monday through Friday.  

Perry County is an Equal Opportunity Employer and will not discriminate based on race, religion, 

national origin, and sex.  Qualified applicants will be notified for an interview. 

 


